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I am disappointed to hear that you are considering eliminating vote by mail. Voting by 

mail provides a fully accessible, convenient way for all eligible voters in the state to 

participate. There is absolutely no evidence that voter fraud is more prevalent when 

voting by mail. This is strictly an attempt to try and disenfranchise more voters from 

participating. I strongly believe you should oppose this effort. 


